

July 7, 2016

Ms. Katarzyna Michniewska (Ph.D)
President
Eko Cykl Packaging Recovery Organization Inc.
Warsaw, Poland

Dear Ms. Michniewska,

First of all, I would like to convey my deepest gratitude to your courteous letter, dated June 23, 2016.

It is a great honor for me, as President of Clean Authority of TOKYO, to have had Yuko Fukai (Ms.) and Naomi Takehana (Ms.) of International Cooperation Office for Waste Management participate in "the 6th International Conference on Reverse Logistics – Packaging" held in Lodz City, Poland. Not to mention that the key note speech on "Waste Management in Tokyo" had gained a high interest and evaluation from the participants. Also, I am extremely pleased to learn that our lecture had contributed to the great success of your International Conference.

Furthermore, I would like to inform you that my two subordinates had reported to me that they had received a very heart filling hospitalities during their stay in your country. I would like to sincerely appreciate your warm hospitality extended to them from you and all your people while they were in Poland.

I hope that the cooperation between Poland and Japan, and Eko Cykl Packaging Recovery Organization Inc. and CAT23, will continue to promote solutions to waste management issues for a better environment on the globe.

In closing, I would like to wish a continued development of your organization, good health and prosperity for you, your family, and all your people concerned.

Sincerely yours,

NISHIKAWA, Taiichiro (Mr.)

President

Clean Authority of TOKYO